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We will be starting our Harvest collection on Monday 2nd October. We collect many things
that you will have in your kitchen cupboard! These include packets, tins, fresh fruit and
vegetables.

Our Harvest annual walk this year will be on Monday 9th October to the Philipot Aimshouses
(near Sainsburys). This enables our children to visit the elderly people and deliver our
Harvest wares that we have collected. When we have finished our deliveries the children are
provided with orange squash and a packet of sweets, if you have any objections, please let
us know.

This trip will only be attended by the children who attend the Monday morning session. If
your child attends this session they will need to have a coat for the morning walk. We also
need some parents to walk with us, unfortunately, younger children and pushchairs will not
be able to attend as 1 parent will accompany 2 children.

We really appreciate your help as, without it, this trip would not be possible. If you can
accompany us we would be most grateful.

Thank you, The Playwell team




